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Crime Review 
 
 

At the start of the year crime, particular burglary was an emerging issue and a lot 
of targeted patrols were placed into Glenfield. These extra patrols have managed 
to get some significant arrests and disrupt many of the known criminals targeting 
Glenfield. This has delivered a significant reduction in burglary in Glenfield. 
Thanks also have to go to Glenwatch. They have completed a lot of hard work so 
far this year and have further developed Neighbourhood Watch across Glenfield, 
which provides a real assistance to the Safer Neighbour Team in tackling 
burglary across the area. Also big thanks to the Police Volunteers who have been 
assisting with the Safer Neighbourhood Team throughout the change.   
  
Please contact with your Safer Neighbourhood Team by emailing PC Phil Hurst 
philip.hurst@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk with any issues that you would like to be 
tackled. You can also follow the team on twitter @Glenfield. You can also leave a 
voicemail message via 101 option 2 and enter Phil Hurst’s collar number 2049. 
  
If you see any one acting suspiciously then please dial on 101 and if you witness 
a crime in progress call 999.  Your call could help lock up a criminal and/or save 
a neighbour from becoming a victim of crime. 
 
 

Offence  

 January February March 

Assaults & Public Order 5 6 5 

Robbery 0 1 1 

Burglary Dwelling 8 4 1 

Burglary other than Dwelling 4 3 5 

Theft from Motor Vehicle 5 6 2 

Theft of Motor Vehicle 1 0 0 

Theft of Pedal Cycle 1 1 1 

Theft other 2 2 2 

Criminal Damage 4 2 6 

TOTAL 30 25 23 

 
 

 
 
 
 
On a final note I would like to remind everyone that you can keep up to date with policing 
activities in the Glenfield area by using Twitter and following us on @glenfieldpolice. 
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